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General Services Administration
ATTN: Mr. W. R. Campbell, Jr.

Acting Assistant Commissioner
! Office of Stockpile Management

Federal Property Resources Service
Washington, D. C. 20406

Gentlemen:

This refers to your letter dated August 22, 1980 requesting our concurrence
that one of your buildings, Building 921 at Curtis Bay, Maryland, be released
for unrestricted use. Based on a review of your survey, we believe that these
data indicate that contamination levels are within current NRC guidelines for
release for unrestricted use. However, you are advised that, prior to actual'

release, permission must be granted by the NRC Materials Licensing Branch,
Washir.gton, D. C. 20555

Sincerely,

*
*

John D. Ki'meman, Chief
Material Radiological Protection
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